



National Nuclear Security Administration/Nevada Field Office

P.O. Box 98518, Las Vegas, NV 89193 • 702-295-3521 • fax: 702-295-0154

News Media Contact:

Darwin J. Morgan, 702-295-3521 darwin.morgan@nnsa.doe.gov Kelly Snyder, 702-295-3521 kelly.snyder@nnsa.doe.gov **For Immediate Release:**

September 15, 2016

U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Advisory Board to Meet

A public meeting hosted by the Nevada Site Specific Advisory Board (NSSAB) will begin at 4 p.m., Wednesday, September 21, 2016, at the Frank H. Rogers Science and Technology Building, 755 East Flamingo Road, Las Vegas, Nevada. The agenda will focus on developing the Board's fiscal year 2017 work plan.

The NSSAB is a federally-chartered board comprised of rural and urban southern Nevada residents who provide recommendations to the DOE Environmental Management Program regarding environmental cleanup activities at the Nevada National Security Site.

To learn more, call (702) 630-0522, or visit the NSSAB website at www.nnss.gov/nssab/.

###

NR-16-09